
 
 
 
   
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Warm welcome to Parents of Thoughtful Leaders, 

As our children transition from primary to secondary school education, it is a 

new milestone for them. The demands for them are great, with changes in 

school curriculum, assessment framework and environment. On top of that, 

they need to start making friends in new social circle. We, as parents, are 

stepping into the new milestone with them as well.  

There has been tremendous amount of research and studies on the positive 

impact of parent-school partnerships, especially children in their teenage 

years. Both parents and school have a common goal - to facilitate the best 

educational and holistic experience possible. It is vital for parents and school 

to work closely together to be our children’s moral compass and beacon, 

providing them guidance to navigate the challenges to come. Swiss PSG 

believes that by being actively involved with the school initiatives and through 

working closely with our children’s educators, we can help our children excel 

and realise their full potential. 

As supportive partners, Swiss PSG promotes collaborations between the 

parents and the school, plans and implements programmes to support the 

moral and holistic development of our children. Swiss PSG also plays a crucial 

role in connecting the school with parents. At the same time, we can support 

other parents in their parenting journey. 

Together in alliance with our children’s educators, we are able shape and 

guide our children to be passionate learners and thoughtful leaders. 

 

Best Regards, 

Swiss Parents   
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